TVKC General Membership Meeting, April 5, 2017

Meeting called to order at 6:35

Treasurer report: attached. Discussion of nonprofit status and how TVKC does budget. Treasurer report
presented and approved.

Membership: discussion on accessing members only; one new member.

Agility: trials on April 12 and July 7,8,9 @9:00. Seminar on May 13 and 14; equipment for sale at July
trial.

May Show: Lori Kunz will be selling flowers to support a steward’s lunch. Lori made following
suggestions for our double day shows based on the March show’s experience:

--One hour between the two shows: not concurrent shows. Plan on 8:00 to 8:00 on Sunday.

--Judges will be served veggie, cheese, lunch meat platter at 5:00 (appx.). There will be a pot luck snack
at 5:00 for show exhibitors. TVKC will supply some food and water. See Susan Parsons to volunteer
food. We will need to borrow ice chests.

May show will discuss success/difficulties of this new show format in September.
Tracking: waiting for permits.
Classes: Fun Match on May 6. Renee will be teaching outside rally courses this year. At Kiwanis.

Wendy: MOTION: Postpone discussion of voucher, overhead until fall at our first board meeting. Nicki
Stewart seconded; passed unanimously.

Public Relations: Several groups of different dog people have been approached. Wendy is reaching over
200 people on social media; spring newsletter was published.

Hospitality: seminar still has openings. There is also a match and potluck.

New Business:

Brags: Lori reported that Bosch finished his Bronze BCH.

Wendy has a new puppy. Carole has a new puppy. Susan Parsons has a new granddaughter.
Meeting concluded at 8:30.

Attendance: Candace O’Connor, Lee Wood, Bobbie Schneider, Susan Parsons, Lisa Moore,

Gidget Hagan, Sandy Perrin, Renee and Bryan Morgan, Wendy Uzzell, Ron Gatterdam, Becky Gatterdam,
Deb Jones, Marlene Wright, Beverly Wright

Meeting adjourned at 8:30

Respectfully submitted Rebecca Gatterdam



